
Fisher Hill Preschool 2024/25 School Year

Fisher Hill offers a free-inclusive preschool experience for students with or without

disabilities ages 3-5. Our preschool serves students residing in the Town of Orange. Your

Child must turn 3 on or before August 31st to enter our program in a peer model spot.

Students receiving early intervention or eligible for special education services may enter

preschool on their third birthday.

Pre-enrollment forms are now available for the 2024/25 school year. There are limited

openings in both the full day and half day preschool programs. Pre-enrollment forms will be

collected from April 15th-June 15th. We will hold a lottery on June 20th and our early

childhood team will reach out to inform families about placement decisions.

Pre-enrollment Link: https://forms.gle/6rCVFxnxD4LdyDJn6

Please reach out to our early childhood coordinator, Ainsley Jackson with questions.

ainsleyjackson@orange-elem.org or (978) 544-0018.
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